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 diane dantzic COMMNT2015/6455/P 24/07/2016  21:19:21 As a resident of lymington road with a view over this development from my balcony, L consider it to be 

too high and it will blot the view we have at the moment.  could this not be lowered slightly to have less 

of an impact to those of us higher up \\Lymington road who will have to look at this from our windows 

and gardens.
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